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The Honorable Tom H. Allen 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Congressman Allen: 
 

Thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination for certain 
solid wastes produced from the combustion of fossil fuels. 

 
In response to your letter dated February 11, 2000 to Administrator Carol 

Browner, we would like to assure you that we are considering and evaluating all the 
comments and information that we received from numerous groups and individuals, 
including the Hoosier Environmental Council, who responded to our requests for 
public comments.  We appreciate your concerns, and those expressed by the public.   
 

As you know, we must make our decision by March 10, 2000.  EPA has requested 
an additional 30 days  to allow for intergovernmental consultations, however, we have 
not yet received approval from the court. 
 

Again, thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination.  
We will place your letter in the official docket for our regulatory determination. 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Timothy Fields, Jr. 
Assistant Administrator 
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The Honorable Bernie Sanders 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Congressman Sanders: 
 

Thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination for certain 
solid wastes produced from the combustion of fossil fuels. 

 
In response to your letter dated February 11, 2000 to Administrator Carol 

Browner, we would like to assure you that we are considering and evaluating all the 
comments and information that we received from numerous groups and individuals, 
including the Hoosier Environmental Council, who responded to our requests for 
public comments.  We appreciate your concerns, and those expressed by the public.  
 

As you know, we must make our decision by March 10, 2000.  EPA has requested 
an additional 30 days  to allow for intergovernmental consultations, however, we have 
not yet received approval from the court. 
 

Again, thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination.  
We will place your letter in the official docket for our regulatory determination. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Timothy Fields, Jr. 
Assistant Administrator 
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The Honorable Stephanie Tubbs Jones 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Congresswoman Tubbs Jones: 
 

Thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination for certain 
solid wastes produced from the combustion of fossil fuels. 

 
In response to your letter dated February 11, 2000 to Administrator Carol 

Browner, we would like to assure you that we are considering and evaluating all the 
comments and information that we received from numerous groups and individuals, 
including the Hoosier Environmental Council, who responded to our requests for 
public comments.  We appreciate your concerns, and those expressed by the public.  
 

As you know, we must make our decision by March 10, 2000.  EPA has requested 
an additional 30 days  to allow for intergovernmental consultations, however, we have 
not yet received approval from the court. 
 

Again, thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination.  
We will place your letter in the official docket for our regulatory determination. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Timothy Fields, Jr. 
Assistant Administrator 
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The Honorable Patrick Kennedy 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Congressman Kennedy: 
 

Thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination for certain 
solid wastes produced from the combustion of fossil fuels. 

 
In response to your letter dated February 11, 2000 to Administrator Carol 

Browner, we would like to assure you that we are considering and evaluating all the 
comments and information that we received from numerous groups and individuals, 
including the Hoosier Environmental Council, who responded to our requests for 
public comments.  We appreciate your concerns, and those expressed by the public.  

 
As you know, we must make our decision by March 10, 2000.  EPA has requested 

an additional 30 days  to allow for intergovernmental consultations, however, we have 
not yet received approval from the court. 
 

Again, thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination.  
We will place your letter in the official docket for our regulatory determination. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Timothy Fields, Jr. 
Assistant Administrator 



RO 14423 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Henry Waxman 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Congressman Waxman: 
 

Thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination for certain 
solid wastes produced from the combustion of fossil fuels. 

 
In response to your letter dated February 11, 2000 to Administrator Carol 

Browner, we would like to assure you that we are considering and evaluating all the 
comments and information that we received from numerous groups and individuals, 
including the Hoosier Environmental Council, who responded to our requests for 
public comments.  We appreciate your concerns, and those expressed by the public.  

 
As you know, we must make our decision by March 10, 2000.  EPA has requested 

an additional 30 days  to allow for intergovernmental consultations, however, we have 
not yet received approval from the court. 
 

Again, thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination.  
We will place your letter in the official docket for our regulatory determination. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Timothy Fields, Jr. 
Assistant Administrator 
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The Honorable John Olver 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Congressman Olver: 
 

Thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination for certain 
solid wastes produced from the combustion of fossil fuels. 

 
In response to your letter dated February 11, 2000 to Administrator Carol 

Browner, we would like to assure you that we are considering and evaluating all the 
comments and information that we received from numerous groups and individuals, 
including the Hoosier Environmental Council, who responded to our requests for 
public comments.  We appreciate your concerns, and those expressed by the public.  

 
As you know, we must make our decision by March 10, 2000.  EPA has requested 

an additional 30 days  to allow for intergovernmental consultations, however, we have 
not yet received approval from the court. 
 

Again, thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination.  
We will place your letter in the official docket for our regulatory determination. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Timothy Fields, Jr. 
Assistant Administrator 
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The Honorable Jim McDermott 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Congressman McDermott: 
 

Thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination for certain 
solid wastes produced from the combustion of fossil fuels. 

 
In response to your letter dated February 11, 2000 to Administrator Carol 

Browner, we would like to assure you that we are considering and evaluating all the 
comments and information that we received from numerous groups and individuals, 
including the Hoosier Environmental Council, who responded to our requests for 
public comments.  We appreciate your concerns, and those expressed by the public.  

 
As you know, we must make our decision by March 10, 2000.  EPA has requested 

an additional 30 days  to allow for intergovernmental consultations, however, we have 
not yet received approval from the court. 
 

Again, thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination.  
We will place your letter in the official docket for our regulatory determination. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Timothy Fields, Jr. 
Assistant Administrator 
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The Honorable Dennis Kucinich 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Congressman Kucinich: 
 

Thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination for certain 
solid wastes produced from the combustion of fossil fuels. 

 
In response to your letter dated February 11, 2000 to Administrator Carol 

Browner, we would like to assure you that we are considering and evaluating all the 
comments and information that we received from numerous groups and individuals, 
including the Hoosier Environmental Council, who responded to our requests for 
public comments.  We appreciate your concerns, and those expressed by the public.  

 
As you know, we must make our decision by March 10, 2000.  EPA has requested 

an additional 30 days  to allow for intergovernmental consultations, however, we have 
not yet received approval from the court. 
 

Again, thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination.  
We will place your letter in the official docket for our regulatory determination. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Timothy Fields, Jr. 
Assistant Administrator 
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The Honorable Pete Stark 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Congressman Stark: 
 

Thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination for certain 
solid wastes produced from the combustion of fossil fuels. 

 
In response to your letter dated February 11, 2000 to Administrator Carol 

Browner, we would like to assure you that we are considering and evaluating all the 
comments and information that we received from numerous groups and individuals, 
including the Hoosier Environmental Council, who responded to our requests for 
public comments.  We appreciate your concerns, and those expressed by the public.  

 
As you know, we must make our decision by March 10, 2000.  EPA has requested 

an additional 30 days  to allow for intergovernmental consultations, however, we have 
not yet received approval from the court. 
 

Again, thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination.  
We will place your letter in the official docket for our regulatory determination. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Timothy Fields, Jr. 
Assistant Administrator 
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The Honorable Lynn Woolsey 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Congresswoman Woolsey: 
 

Thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination for certain 
solid wastes produced from the combustion of fossil fuels. 

 
In response to your letter dated February 11, 2000 to Administrator Carol 

Browner, we would like to assure you that we are considering and evaluating all the 
comments and information that we received from numerous groups and individuals, 
including the Hoosier Environmental Council, who responded to our requests for 
public comments.  We appreciate your concerns, and those expressed by the public.  

 
As you know, we must make our decision by March 10, 2000.  EPA has requested 

an additional 30 days  to allow for intergovernmental consultations, however, we have 
not yet received approval from the court. 
 

Again, thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination.  
We will place your letter in the official docket for our regulatory determination. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Timothy Fields, Jr. 
Assistant Administrator 
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The Honorable John Conyers, Jr. 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Congressman Conyers: 
 

Thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination for certain 
solid wastes produced from the combustion of fossil fuels. 

 
In response to your letter dated February 11, 2000 to Administrator Carol 

Browner, we would like to assure you that we are considering and evaluating all the 
comments and information that we received from numerous groups and individuals, 
including the Hoosier Environmental Council, who responded to our requests for 
public comments.  We appreciate your concerns, and those expressed by the public.  

 
As you know, we must make our decision by March 10, 2000.  EPA has requested 

an additional 30 days  to allow for intergovernmental consultations, however, we have 
not yet received approval from the court. 
 

Again, thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination.  
We will place your letter in the official docket for our regulatory determination. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Timothy Fields, Jr. 
Assistant Administrator 
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The Honorable Diana DeGette 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Congresswoman DeGette: 
 

Thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination for certain 
solid wastes produced from the combustion of fossil fuels. 

 
In response to your letter dated February 11, 2000 to Administrator Carol 

Browner, we would like to assure you that we are considering and evaluating all the 
comments and information that we received from numerous groups and individuals, 
including the Hoosier Environmental Council, who responded to our requests for 
public comments.  We appreciate your concerns, and those expressed by the public.  

 
As you know, we must make our decision by March 10, 2000.  EPA has requested 

an additional 30 days  to allow for intergovernmental consultations, however, we have 
not yet received approval from the court. 
 

Again, thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination.  
We will place your letter in the official docket for our regulatory determination. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Timothy Fields, Jr. 
Assistant Administrator 
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The Honorable Maurice Hinchey 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515 
 
Dear Congressman Hinchey: 
 

Thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination for certain 
solid wastes produced from the combustion of fossil fuels. 

 
In response to your letter dated February 11, 2000 to Administrator Carol 

Browner, we would like to assure you that we are considering and evaluating all the 
comments and information that we received from numerous groups and individuals, 
including the Hoosier Environmental Council, who responded to our requests for 
public comments.  We appreciate your concerns, and those expressed by the public.  

 
As you know, we must make our decision by March 10, 2000.  EPA has requested 

an additional 30 days  to allow for intergovernmental consultations, however, we have 
not yet received approval from the court. 
 

Again, thank you for your interest in the upcoming regulatory determination.  
We will place your letter in the official docket for our regulatory determination. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Timothy Fields, Jr. 
Assistant Administrator 


